
!Welcome!
The San Francisco Department of Public Health 

requires all guests visiting indoor bars,  restaurants, 
and event spaces to provide 
PROOF OF VACCINATION 

to access facility.

ACCEPTABLE PROOF OF VACCINATION INCLUDES:

The CDC Vaccination Card

A physical or digital copy or picture of that card 

Documentation from a healthcare provider

A personal digital COVID-19 vaccine record 
issued by the State of California or  
by an approved private company

Hotel guests are encouraged to provide proof 
of vaccination at check-in to facilitate access  

to the food and beverage floors.

We appreciate your understanding  
and thank you for your continued support.
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